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MEMORANDUM
TO: Municipal Clerks, Hunterdon County Democrat, Hunterdon Review, Courier

News, Easton Express-Times, Star Ledger, Gerald Oram, Rich Bergacs, Keith
McCaffrey, Rache! Saxton, Michael Kane, Kathleen Trontis, Brenda Liss, Esq.,
Lance Kalik, Esq., Ron Peterson, Antoinette Blaustein, Ellen Viscel, Chris

Schumann, Bulletin Boards —~ NHHS & VHS, Frank Bigelli, Chris DeCroce, Bill

Mowery
FROM: Susan Press, School Business Administrator, /)
Board Secretary e’
DATE: April 30, 2015

SUBJECT: Revised Board Meeting Notice

The Annual Goal Setting meeting previously scheduled for 6:00 p.m. - May 12, 2015 has
been cancelled.

The Regular Board Meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 12, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. in-the
District Administration Office. This meeting is open to the public and will include an
opportunity for the public to address the Board.

Serving the Boroughs of Califon, Glen Gardner, Hampton, High Bridge, and Lebanon;
the Town of Clinton and the Townships of Bethlehem, Clinton, Franklin, Lebanon, Tewksbury and Union.
An Equal Opportunity Employer



Emily Hudak

Franklin Township Board of Education

Franklin Township School

226 Quakertown Road

Quakertown, NJ 08868

To the Franklin Township School Board of Education:

Thank you for allowing me to spend my semester shadowing Mrs. Lahman and
her classroom. I've learned a tremendous amount about classroom management, teaching
techniques, and essential skills to ensure student success. As a former student of FTS, the
opportunity to walk the halls as a teacher has impacted me beyond words. 1 grew up in
this school, and it was a privilege to return here to continue growing. I’ve truly enjoyed

the entire semester, and am so very thankful for the experience. Thank you for helping

me advance in my journey towards becoming an elementary school teacher.

Sincerely,

o
U UADM

Emily Hudak

Raritan Valley Community College



Emily Anders

April 22, 2015

Franklin Township Board of Education
226 Quakertown Road Quakertown
P.O.- Box 368

New Jersey 08868

Dear Board of Education:

Over the past 3 months I have had the opportunity to observe Ms. Browning’s first grade class m
Franklin Township School. The observation was provided thru my Field Experience in Multiple
Culture Setting course at Raritan Valley Community College.

1 would like to extend my thanks to the Board of Education of Franklin Township for providing
me with the opportunity to work along side Ms. Browning and her first grade students. I was able
to gain so much from Ms. Browning’s skills and knowledge as a teacher. This experience is
invaluable toward my education and ultimate objective of becoming an elementary school
educator. ] will take this experience with me as I complete my degree in Elementary Education at

Rider University.

Again thank you for letting me be a part of Franklin Township School.

Sincerely,



